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Hello ADC Family!

| hope that you are all staying safe and healthy during this challenging time. We know that it has been tough on
everyone, so we want to thank you for your continued support and let you know how much we appreciate you
continuing with our dance and musical theatre program online.

Currently, you should be receiving all of your child(ren)’s class material through the BAND app. If you haven’t signed up
yet, please let us know, and we will resend you the link. The response has been amazing so far! This new way of virtual
teaching has been a learning process, but | assure you, our staff is working diligently to bring you the very best classes at
home. There are many hours of preparation and execution that go into creating a class online, but our staff is committed
to continuing to make sure your child(ren) will learn and evolve as a performer!

As a thank you for your support, | am extending the online classes to all members of your household. Simply click the
BAND link to add classes. This is a great time for you to try one of our adult classes and for your child to explore different
styles of dance or musical theatre.

Pre-School Dance

Tap/Ballet/Jazz (ages 6-12+)

Hip Hop/Lyrical/Contemporary/Acro/Pre-Pointe/Pointe
Musical Theatre

Adult Dance & Fitness

As you may know, small businesses have been hit hard since the outbreak of the COVID-19 virus. | am still continuing to
pay rent and bills associated with running my business, and my staff is receiving their full pay so that they can support
their families as well. That said, | understand that some of you may be struggling financially right now. If you or your
spouse has recently lost their job in the last 30 days, or if the virus has significantly impacted your financial situation,
please reach out to me about financial support options that | am offering.

In regards to our scheduled performances, | am partnering with our venues to organize alternative options in the event
that businesses in the area are still closed in the coming months. My intention is to still have a recital and musical
theatre performances. If our original dates do not work, our staff is committed to finding another time to let your child
shine on stage. We will continue to reach out to our venues and local authorities to find a time that will be safe for all to
attend!

Like you, we have no idea how long we will have to operate our business virtually, but we will remain committed to
helping your child learn and grow in the art of dance and musical theatre.

My staff and | are so grateful for your support and look forward to seeing all of your smiling faces back at the studio
soon!

Dancingly,

Adrianne Arena-Jacobs Owner/Director



